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(NAPSA)—For people looking
to sew up some extra income, a
lucrative, home-based embroidery
business can be a terrific option.
And with the right equipment,
getting started is even easier than
it may “seam.”
In addition to the added cash

flow, benefits include:
• Choose your hours—Work

part-time, full-time, mornings,
evenings, weekends, after the kids
have gone to bed or before they
come home from school.
• Choose your investment—

Since you’re the boss, you have
control over your expenses and
prices.
• Choose your customers—

School sports, favorite pastimes,
interior design, items for pets, cor-
porate identity apparel, weddings,
graduations, new babies, family
reunions—the possibilities for
selling your products are endless.
Perhaps best of all for those

just getting started, there’s not a
lot of overhead to get an embroi-
dery business going. All you need
is a good workspace, your designs
and, of course, an embroidery
machine. The state-of-the-art
Brother® PR-620 is a versatile,
compact machine that fits in your
home yet is portable enough to
take on the road. Best of all, its
attractive price means those big
dreams may be realized with just
a small investment. 
From there, you can start to

transform everyday things into
unique, personalized items such as: 
• Corporate Apparel—Embroi-

der logos on shirts,  jackets,
sweatshirts, uniforms, bags and
aprons, so employees can feel
company pride on the job or at
home.
• Customized Caps—From Lit-

tle League and sports teams to
mementos from corporate events,
you could create unique and per-

sonalized caps that are a great
keepsake item. (An additional cap
frame attachment is sold sepa-
rately but is required to embroider
on caps.)
• Personalized Gifts—Give an

everyday item a one-of-a-kind
touch with embroidered bags, blan-
kets, denim jeans, clothing, towels,
luggage tags and golf club covers.
There is something for everyone
and what is better than a custom-
made gift?
All this and more is possible

with the PR-620, which incorpo-
rates all the user-friendly functions
of a Brother home-embroidery
machine with the versatility, speed
and professional finish of a com-
mercial model. It gives you power
and technology yet is incredibly
easy to use—making it an excel-
lent choice for using in your own
business.
Brother has an information

Web site that includes tips on
starting your own embroidery
business, from sales and market-
ing information to employing peo-
ple who may help your dreams
come true. To learn more or for
additional product information on
the PR-620, call (800) 4-A-
BROTHER or visit the Web site at
www.brother.com.

Stitching Toward Your Own Business

With a professional embroidery
machine, it can be a snap to have
some tools to start your own
business.

Free Biking Guide 
(NAPSA)—A new, free guide

can help cyclists find their way
around one of America’s best
places for biking.
The League of American Bicy-

clists recently voted Wisconsin the
second-best biking state in the
nation, and it’s quickly gaining
national acclaim as a bicycling
destination. Now, thanks to a free
guide from the Wisconsin Depart-
ment of Tourism, planning a bike
trip there will be easier than ever. 

The “Wisconsin Biking Guide”
showcases Wisconsin’s best biking
trails. This full-color, 72-page publi-
cation has information on numer-
ous biking events and more than 60
different trails for all ages and skill
levels. It also includes sections on
30 trails, in three categories—on-
road tours, mountain biking trails
and bike touring trails. 
You can see the guide and order

it online at travelwisconsin.com.
For more information about biking
and other travel opportunities in
Wisconsin, visit travelwisconsin.com
or call the Wisconsin Department of
Tour ism’s live-operated toll-free
number, (800) 432-TRIP (8747). 

(NAPSA)—A hallmark of con-
sumer trust is turning 100 and
marking the occasion with a spe-
cial makeover.
The Good Housekeeping Seal

has long been a reflection of the
times. It was first established to
protect consumers from adulter-
ated “remedies” and ineffective
products. Today, it remains rele-
vant to consumers concerned
about an increasing number of
product claims such as anti-aging,
low-fat, organic, pesticide-free and
environmentally safe.
To commemorate the mile-

stone, Good Housekeeping has
redesigned the Seal and has an
entire year of related features and
surprises planned for the maga-
zine’s 25 million readers—on the
printed page, online and beyond.

Informed Decisions
During a time when consumers

are time pressed and require a
quick way to sort through the
overwhelming amount of product
claims, the Seal is more relevant
than ever. It assures consumers a
product performs as claimed.
Every product that has earned the
Seal has been evaluated by the
Research Institute, a state-of-the-
art laboratory with a staff of engi-
neers, scientists, chemists and
nutritionists who are dedicated to
protecting consumers by testing
products for safety and efficacy.
Products with the Seal carry a

limited warranty: If the product
proves to be defective within two
years of purchase, Good House-
keeping will replace the item or
refund the consumer.

“When the Good Housekeep-
ing Seal was first introduced in
1909, we were protecting con-
sumers from tainted food,” said
Rosemary Ellis, editor-in-chief of
Good Housekeeping. “Consumer
advocacy remains our mission
today, especially when consu m -
ers are time pressed and rely on
the Seal to help them make
smart product decisions when
shopping for themselves and
their families.” 

New Design
The magazine selected noted

designer Louise Fili to reimagine
the Seal’s design. Fili kept the
oval shape and the signature
star that have made the Seal the
most widely recognized and
respected consumer emblem in
America.
Founded in 1900, the Research

Institute is dedicated to improving
the lives of consumers and their
families through education and
product evaluation. 

Learn More
For more information, visit

www.goodhousekeeping.com.

Symbol Of Quality Celebrates 100th Birthday

To mark the 100th birthday of the
Good Housekeeping Seal, the
magazine is celebrating with a year
of special features and surprises.

(NAPSA)—Every woman has
committed at least one fashion
faux pas at some point in her life.
Most are smart enough to
acknowledge their mistake, take a
moment to cringe and then swear
to never do it again. Others,
though, just keep right on mixing
paisleys with stripes while their
friends snicker. 
Regardless of which group you

fall into, a few tips from celebrity
stylist Jorge Ramon can help
keep you looking your best: 
• Jean Queen—When sizing

up jeans, remember this rule of
thumb: Your back pockets should
be about the size of your hand.
Any smaller and they’ll make
your backside look bigger. Also,
avoid detailing that could add
width or bulk, and—no less
important—keep in mind that
uniform, dark washes de-empha-
size curvier figures. 
• Tight Squeeze—Yes, we

know, the smug factor of being
able to tell everyone you’re wear-
ing a size 4 is incredible—unless
you’re actually a size 8. Which is
to say: People notice how your
clothes fit, not what size they are.
So forget the number on the tag
and buy only what looks good on
you. If your shirt is pulling at the
chest or your pants pockets are
puckering, that means they’re too
small. 

• Staying Youthful—Like skin,
clothes need to be kept looking
“young.” There are two new prod-
ucts out there called Tide Total
Care and Downy Total Care, a
detergent and a fabric softener
that help keep your clothes look-
ing like new. By combining the
best of beauty and fabric care
technologies, these products help
protect the color and shape of
clothing, wash after wash and
wear after wear.
• Stand Tall—Make your legs

look longer by having the hem of
your pants fall to the top of your
foot, covering most of your heel in
back. And remember to show up at
the tailor in the shoes you wear
most often when you have pants
hemmed. 
For more information and tips,

visit www.50washes.com. 

Avoiding Fashion Faux Pas

Celebrity stylist Jorge Ramon

Someone considered “beetle browed” does not necessarily have
anything to do with insects. The word comes from the Anglo-Saxon
“beot-ian,” meaning “to menace.”

All bodies of water are subject to the tide-producing forces of the
sun and moon, but only when oceans and continents meet are the
tides great enough to be noticed.

Barley was probably the first cereal harvested by people. Grains
have been found in Egypt that are believed to be 5,000 years old.

(NAPSA)—According to the
College of American Pathologists,
hand washing greatly decreases
your chances of contracting or
spreading an infection while at
the hospital—either as a patient
or visitor. To learn more about
preventing and understanding
diseases, visit www.cap.org.

**  **  **
For information about dia-

betes, Griffin P. Rodgers, M.D.,
director, National Institute of
Diabetes and Digestive and Kid-
ney Diseases suggests you down-
load or order the free Tips to
Help You Stay Healthy tip sheet
developed by the National Dia-
betes Education Program at
www.YourDiabetesInfo.org or
call 1-888-693-NDEP (6337).




